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Dear Committee Members,  

 

I’m asking you to please support SB 181, which will prohibit state funding for 

experiments that cause the most suffering on dogs and cats at university 

laboratories.  

 

Additionally, I encourage you to expand the bill to close down the OHSU primate 

facility responsibly and humanely for all concerned, benefiting both the animals and 

the workers involved. 

 

Animal testing is outdated, unnecessary, inhumane and we simply do not need to 

cause this sort of suffering. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Andrea Kozil, Oregon Resident 


